
NOTICE: 
OFFICE WILL BE CLOSED ON 

AUGUST 6TH, 2024 FOR 
ELECTIONS 

Please be advised that our office will be closed to the public on 
August 6th due to elections.  During this time all payments can be 

made using the drop box.  We appreciate your understanding. 

 

Thank you, 

Union Township Staff 


